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They’rechangingvo�ng
mapstosilencepeople’s
voices*,ignoringgun
violenceinschoolsand
communi�es*,andmaking
lifemoreexpensivewhile
givinghugehandoutsto
billionaires.

Trumpisusingtaxpayer
moneytotakecontrolof
ci�es*—sendinginfederal
agents,takingoverlocal
police,andpayingfor
large-scalearrestsand
deporta�ons.Atthe

TrumpisusingOURtax
dollarstopayforhis
powergrab.

same�me,he’scu�ng
backonprogramsthat
everydayfamiliesdepend
on.
WeareUNITEDagainst
kings.

What is No Kings?

PresidentTrumphassaid
hewantstostayinpower
beyondtwoterms*.But
Americansdon’taccept
rulerswhoactlikekings.
We’llcometogetherinbig
numberstostandup
againstthiskindof
corrup�onandmisuseof
power—standingupfor
democracyispartofwho
weare.

Thismovementishere
forYOU.
Thisisn’tjustabout
poli�cs.Thisisn'tabout
le�orright.The
governmenthasignored
courtrulings,wrongly
deportedU.S.ci�zens,
takenpeopleoffthe
streetswithout
explana�on,andcut
importantpublicservices
—whilegivinghuge
benefitstobillionaires.It’s
�metosay“enough.”If
youbelievethey’ve
crossedtheline,this
movementishereforyou.

Statementsmarkedwithanasterisk
(*)havebeenfact-checkedand
verifiedwiththemostun-biased

leaningnewsar�clespossible.View
thosehere:

linktr.ee/NoKings4US

That'swhywesay-
NoThrones.NoCrowns.
NoKings.

No Kings.
No Violence.

NoKingsmeansstanding
upforthevaluesour
countrywasbuilton.
Americaisn’truledby
powerfulmen—itbelongs
toallofus.

A core principle behind all
No Kings events is a
commitment to nonviolent
ac�on and no civil
disobedience. We expect
all par�cipants to seek to
de-escalate any poten�al
confronta�on with those
who disagree with our
values, and to act lawfully
at these events. Weapons
of any kind, including
those legally permi�ed,
should not be brought to
events.

No Kings is a peaceful
na�onwide protest to push
back against the growing
abuse of power and
corrup�on under President
Trump’s administra�on,
especially since June.
They’ve been going a�er
immigrant families*,
arres�ng people without
proper legal steps*, and
trying to take control of
elec�ons*. At the same
�me, they’re cu�ng health
care*, educa�on*, and
environmental protec�ons*
—right when families need
them most.

This country was never
meant to bow to one man.
We were built on
resistance to tyranny, on
the belief that power
belongs to the people*—
not to kings, not to
strongmen, not to anyone
who tries to rule by fear.
On No Kings Day, we rise
together to defend that
promise. We reject
corrup�on, cruelty, and
control. We stand for
community, for jus�ce, for
freedom. This is our
America—and we’re not
giving it away.

POWER BELONGS TO THE PEOPLE!

JOIN THE
MOVEMENT
October 18

INDIVISIBLE
Wabash Valley


